
 

   
 

   

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Board of Directors meeting scheduled for  
Wednesday, August 13, 2025, has been cancelled.   

 
The next Regular meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on Wednesday, August 27, 2025 
at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room of the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District Administrative 

Office at 5050 El Camino Real, Lost Altos, CA 94022  
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING OF AGENDA 
  
I, Maria Soria, District Clerk for the Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District (MROSD), declare that this 
notice was posted and available for review on July 24, 2025, at the Administrative Offices of MROSD, 5050 El 
Camino Real, Los Altos California, 94022. The notice is also available on the District’s website at openspace.org. 

 
Maria Soria, MMC, CPMC 
District Clerk  
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http://www.openspace.org/

